
Senior Resource Center, Inc., 912 Princess Anne Road, Virginia Beach, VA 23457                                                                                                                     757 385-2175

 

 
Newsletter – August  2018 Page 1 
 

Social Security A to Z 
Lecture 
Thursday, Aug. 2  4:00-5:00 pm 

The Pungo-Blackwater Library(Peggy Jebavy) 

will be sponsoring this lecture by Inez Lloyd, 

Public Affairs Specialist with the Social Security 

Administration. This lecture will take place at 

the Senior Resource Center and will provide 

information about navigating the Social Security 

website as well as answering your questions.   

 

Ballroom Dancing Anyone? 
Monday, Aug. 6     11:00 am-1:00 pm 
 

Dance instructor Melinda 
Mielock will speak on a 
possible ballroom dancing 
class at SRC. A potluck lunch 
will follow so bring your best 
summer recipe and your 
dancing shoes and come out 
to see what the fun’s all about! 
Melinda is a friend of John, the 

tenor in Fond Memories, and when she 
attended their most recent concert at SRC, she 
volunteered to” test the waters” for interest. We 
have set aside Monday afternoons this month if 
there is enough interest. 

 

Nature in Art with Linda 
McGraw 
Pungo Library 
Tuesday, Aug.7     2:30-3:30 pm 
 
Linda McGraw, Master Docent at the Chrysler 
Museum of Art, will present Nature in Art, 

showing Chrysler art works in which the artist 
has used nature in the painting or sculpture. As 
a group we will explore why the artist might 
have used nature in the object and how the use 
of nature in art changed throughout the 
centuries. Adults. Registration is not required. 

 

Another Paint Night 
Saturday, Aug. 11     2:30-4:30 pm 
 
We budding artists had so much fun at the last 
painting event that Peggy Jebavy from Pungo –
Blackwater has arranged for Susan Hampe to 
come back on a Saturday afternoon to show 
how to paint a cherry tree in the moonlight. All 
materials are provided and registration is not 
required; however only those 18 and above 
should attend. 

 

AARP Annual Joint 
Luncheon 
Tuesday, Aug 14     11:30 pm 

It’s time for our annual luncheon with the 
Princess Anne Chapter 0f AARP. No lecture, 
just time to chat and make some new friends. 
Instead of our normal pot luck lunch, SRC will 
provide subs and AARP members will provide 
desserts. Come help us show our AARP 
colleagues our southern hospitality.  
If you are interested in joining this chapter of 
AARP, # 5119, they meet on the second 
Tuesday monthly at the Princess Anne Rec 
Center at 1 p.m. A guest speaker is provided at 
every meeting and other events are planned on 
an on-going basis. The chapter also engages in 
local charity events, travel, social events and 
much, much more. Just like SRC, they 
welcome new members. 
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